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With  great sadness we need to let you know that
our dear friend, Bev Kirkman, fought the good fight
but passed away on July 4.  Since 2005, when she

first visited the school, she was an important part of
the La Escuelita and Scholarship project.  Many of
you have received her thank you letters over the

years.  She is greatly missed.

New Volunteer To Receive And
Process Donations

We welcome Lloyd Croft as our new 
volunteer for receiving and accounting for 
your donations.  Lloyd and his wife have 
been donors for several years, and we are 
glad to welcome him as part of our 
Escuelita Team.

DONATIONS CAN BE SENT TO

CEPAD-USA

c/o Lloyd Croft

2918 Avenue P

Galveston, TX 77550-7754



The Rights of Children in Nicaragua

 The right to live with my family
 The right to health
 The right to an education
 The right to freedom of expression
 The right to name and nationality
 The right to play and practice a sport
 The right to food
 The right to report abuse
 The right to protection
 The right to respect of my body

Children have Rights under Nicaraguan law, and La Escuelita works to 
make sure that the children know their rights.

As part of their “Right to
Food” the children receive a

full, freshly cooked lunch
every day.

Followed by brushing their
teeth.

WE THANK ALL OUR VOLUNTEERS AND DONORS FOR THEIR
WORK IN KEEPING LA ESCUELITA AS THE “BEST PRESCHOOL”

IN THEIR PART OF MANAGUA.

LOOK FOR US ONLINE

Our website -
www.littleschoolnicaragua.com 

 YouTube
La Escuelita Nicaragua

FOLLOW US ON FACEBOOK 

LITTLE SCHOOL NICARAGUA 

AND INSTAGRAM

https://www.instagram.com/littleschoolni
caragua?

igsh=MWMwcjE4NDJpcHVpYg%3D
%3D&utm_source=qr 
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